
 
 

Graham School  building character  shaping futures  defining destiny 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Headteacher Mrs H McEvoy 

Upper School Woodlands Drive, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO12 6QW Tel. (01723) 366451 
Lower School Lady Edith’s Drive, Scarborough, North Yorkshire, YO12 5RL Fax. (01723) 380985 
Web http://www.grahamschool.co.uk       @grahamschool Email admin@grahamschool.co.uk 

18 October 2016 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Why University? An information Evening for Years 9, 10 and 11. 

 

On Tuesday, 8 November 2016, Graham School will be hosting a University information event in 

the small and main hall at Upper School.  The event starts at 6:30 pm and will finish at 

approximately 8:30 pm. This event aims to provide more information on why students should 

consider university, to dispel any myths concerning funding and to help students/parents and 

carers increase their awareness of the options available at university.  The programme for the 

evening will consist of: 

 

 A presentation on why students should consider university. 

 A presentation on funding and that this should not be a barrier to attend university. 

 A presentation on student life  

 Time to discuss the opportunities at University with graduate ambassadors and 

exhibitors from a range of universities.  

 

This event is to be delivered in partnership with the University of Hull, York St John University and 

the University of York who will all be involved in the presentations. They will also be providing an 

exhibit stand alongside the University of St Andrews, University of Liverpool, University of Lincoln 

and the University of Northumbria.  

 

The number of people we can accommodate on the evening is restricted. I would, therefore, 

advise that you book your places early to avoid disappointment.  Please can you complete the 

reply slip below highlighting how many places you require for the evening and return this to the 

main office at Upper School by Monday, 31 October.  

 

If you have any queries please feel free to contact me at school or via email.  I will be happy to 

answer any questions and/or discuss queries you may have prior to the event.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr C Dawson 

Chris.Dawson@grahamschool.co.uk 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 
I would like to book places for the University Information Evening on Tuesday, 8 November 2016 

at Upper School 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. 

 

Student Name .……………………………….……………………….……….……..   Year Group ……..……  

 

Number of places required:…………  Contact Number ……………………………………..…………….. 

 

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………….…..  Date ………………………… 

mailto:Chris.Dawson@grahamschool.co.uk

